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Looking Ahead    Oct. 
Welcome Back Breakfast & Virtual Assembly 15 
Halloween Activities (2:00pm)   29 
(Reminder: Due to COVID 19 Restictions, parents will not be able to 
enter the school for Halloween Activities this year)  
Collaboration Day (no classes)   30 
      Nov. 
Staff Meeting (Early Dismissal @ 2:11pm) 5 
Report Cards (1-12)    10 
November Break (school closed)   11-17 
ECS Progress Reports    19 
 
REMINDER: Please return all textbooks and/or 
library books that you may have from previous 
years to the school as soon as possible. 
 
 
Principal’s Report 
This week we are welcoming our students back to school with 
a K-12 Welcome Back Breakfast and a virtual assembly on 
Thursday, October 15th.  The school has ordered Subway 
Breakfast sandwiches and milk is being donated by Zimmer 
Holsteins.  We need to be creative to find ways to keep old 
traditions alive during this pandemic to make school life as 
normal as possible for students. The staff is taking care of all 
the arrangements and I thank them for their efforts to support 
our students! 
The weeks are flying by, and it is very important for senior high 
students to keep on top of their studies and school work.  While 
they are only doing one core subject this Quarter (ends 
November 10th), it is very easy to fall behind if you miss an 
assignment, since the pace of the class is much faster than in 
a regular semester.  Encourage your in-school, or at-home 
learner, to contact their teachers if they feel overwhelmed or 
need assistance. We are also pleased to welcome our at-home 
learners back to school anytime, and have already had a 
number of at-home students return to in-school learning this 
month.  
As a reminder, our senior high students are on the Quarter 
system this year as follows: 

• Quarter 1: September 3 to November 10 
• Quarter 2: November 18 to January 29 
• Quarter 3: February 1 to April 20 
• Quarter 4: April 21 to June 29 

The next Parent School Council Meeting will be held on October 
21st.  This is a great opportunity for parents to become more 
involved in their child’s school and to learn more about school 
events and operations.  Parent council meetings touch on vital 
issues like school planning, division initiatives and funding 
issues that allow schools to improve the educational 
environment for all of our students.  Please feel welcome to 
attend or contact us for more details.  
Please note that November has another fall break in the 
calendar from Remembrance Day, November 11th to Tuesday, 
November 17th with classes resuming on Wednesday, 
November 18th.  This break received excellent parent feedback 
and the Board decided to continue the practice this year as 
well.  
As we go forward in this unpredictable year, it is more 
important than ever to keep in touch with your child’s teacher 
to ensure that you are forming an effective educational team 
for your child.  We can’t do it alone at school, and you can’t do 
it alone at home - together we are better! 
 

School Council Meeting 
Wednesday, October 21st @ 7:00PM 
Daysland School Learning Commons 

Everyone Welcome! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Student/Parent Portal & Report Cards 

 

The Student/Parent Portal is now open for viewing. 
The Portal can be accessed by clicking on ConnectEd 
which can be found on our school website. If you 
require information about your username and 
password, please contact Mrs. Omoth. 
 

The Portal will be closed to viewing from Wednesday, 
October 28th to Tuesday, November 10th while 
teachers prepare report cards. 
 

Report cards for all students in grades 1 to 12 will be 
sent home on Tuesday, November 10th. 
 

ECS Progress Reports will go home on Thursday, 
November 19th. 
 
School Fees 
School Fee Invoices were emailed out the last week of 
September.  Fees can now be paid on-line at 
https://www.brsd.ab.ca/families/online-
payments-ordering 
The deadline to pay fees is October 31, 2020. 
If you have any questions or would like to discuss 
payments options, please contact Mrs. Robbins or Mr. 
Kyle at the school. 
 
Diploma Exam Update – Quarter 1 
The Minister of Education has announced that 
the November Diploma Exams for Grade 12 
students will be optional. 
At this time, the announcement only affects our 
Math 30-1 and 30-2 students. 
Students, along with their parents will have up 
until the date of the exam (Friday, November 6th) 
to decide whether or not they wish to write. 
Students who do not write the Diploma Exam 
will receive the teacher awarded mark as their 
official mark and will not be penalized for this 
choice. 
There are currently no plans to continue 
optional diplomas into subsequent quarters. 
Please see the attached “Diploma Exams – 
Questions and Answers” document for more 
information.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Little Caesar’s Pizza is Back! 
 

Grade 9 to 12 students are selling Little 
Caesar’s Pizza Kits to help raise money for 

Students’ Union & Sr. High Basketball Jerseys. 
 

Be sure to ask one of our students, or 
call the school if you are interested in 
purchasing a kit, or purchase online 
at PizzaKit.ca and use ID#384649. 

 

Deadline for orders is Friday, 
November 6th. 
 

Pizza will be delivered to 
customers Monday, November 23rd. 
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Community News & Events 

Due to COVID restrictions, for the first time since 1956, the 
Heisler Sausage Supper will not be held this year. 

Hope to see you next year! 
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